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THE MINISTER OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF PERU TO THE AMBASSADOR
EXTRAORDINARY AND PLENIPOTENTIARY OF CANADA

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS

Ne (D):6-41/4 Lima, June 5, 1957.
MR. AMBASSADOR:

I have the honour to refer to your Embassy’s note No. 48 of last April 25,
in which it was stated that Canadian Pacific Airlines, the designated airlin€
of the Government of Canada, proposed to extend its services from Lima to
Santiago de Chile, and consequently requested through your Mission the amend”
ment of Section I of the Route Schedule of the Agreement for Air Service®
made by Peru and Canada on February 18, 1954, by the insertion of the Wofds
“Santfiago (Chile)”.immediately after the words “Buenos Aires (Argentlna) '
added by Supreme Resolution No. 254 of August 22, 1955.

In reply, I have the pleasure to inform Your Excellency that this request
having been transmitted to the Minister of Aviation, he, by a communlcatlo
of the first of this month, has expressed his concurrence. Therefore, by the
present note and under Article XI of the above Agreement, the amendrnen
under disecussion is agreed. 7

I take this opportunity to renew, Mr. Ambassador the assurances of m}’
highest and most distinguished consideration.

(Signed) MANUEL CISNEROS,
(President of the Council of -
Ministers and Minister of
’ Foreign Relations) -

To H E. Benjamin Rogers,
Ambassador Extraordinary and
Plenipotentiary of Canada,
LIMA. .0




